Headteacher Ms V Lanham

19th April 2016



Chapel Road
Charlwood
Surrey
RH6 0DA
Tel: 01293 862302
www.charlwood.surrey.sch.uk
office@charlwood.surrey.sch.uk



Dear Parents

As you know we are a part of the Sustrans Active Travel initiative. We have quite a few things planned for the summer term but our first event is very soon.

Cycling in the Summer Term ~ Monday 25th April to Friday 29th April

As part of our commitment to promote 'Active Travel' the children are invited to Cycle, Scoot, Walk or Park and Stride during that week to take part in a competition to win a prize. Every day that they take part their name will be entered into a draw which will be pulled during the May Day Celebrations. Six names will be 'pulled from the hat' but each child can only win once. The more times they take part during that week the more chances they have to be drawn. Keith Reed, Active Travel Officer from Sustrans will be attending the Celebrations to present the prizes.

Naming the Sustrans Bear ~ to be returned by Thursday 28th April

We were given a Sustrans Bear by Keith Reed for being part of the initiative but we have yet to name it.



This is our Sustrans Bear, currently nameless  $\odot$ 

We would like to give every child a chance to name our bear. Please help your child to complete the attached slip and return it to school by Thursday 28<sup>th</sup> April.

Our Sustrans Champions will be deciding the winning entry which will also be announced at the May Day Celebrations.

The prize will be a small Sustrans Bear.













Coming	up
--------	----

More information will be provided soon.

## Cycling In The Summer Term Club

 $17^{\text{th}}$  May 2016 ~ there will be a taster session for all children to take part. Every child taking part must have a **bicycle** and a **helmet**. No scooters are permitted. We are giving advance notice to allow you time to arrange sharing of bikes/helmets or to obtain a helmet if you don't already have one.

 $9^{th}$  June 2016 ~ The Cycling In The Summer Term Club begins for Year 1 and Year 2 only at this stage. The club will run for 6 weeks from 3.30 to 4.30 p.m. Places will be limited and allocated on a first come first served basis.

Every child applying must have a bicycle and helmet.

Yours sincerely

V Lanham

Headteacher

## Naming the Sustrans Bear competition Please return by Thursday 28<sup>th</sup> April 2016



I would like to name our teddy:	
	the Sustrans teddy bear
Child's Name	Class